
 

 

 

Hello Year 1! 

We can’t believe we have come to the                               

end of the year already! You have been                                

absolute superstars this year and we are so proud 

of you. When we look back over the year there 

are so many things that make us smile. You had a 

great time making potions, you made biscuits               

using recipes from the time of the Great Fire of 

London and you had so much fun working with 

the history man. You were also part of the most 

amazing Nativity! One of our favourite memories 

is seeing you all dressed in your fantastic                          

costumes for World Book Day.  

It’s such a shame that our year together was cut 

short but we have really enjoyed seeing what you 

have been up to on Seesaw and seeing some of 

you back in school in recent weeks. Have a                  

wonderful summer and enjoy the break! We can’t 

wait to see you back in school in September.  

From, Mrs Smith, Mrs Beetham, Mrs Wiseman 

and Mrs Nelson 

GO VELO 

We are delighted to invite any                    
pupils to our FREE summer holiday 
sessions. We are providing:  Learn to 
Ride, Level 1, 2 and 3 in Preston, Rossendale,      
Pendle and Lancaster.  Pupils will need their own 
equipment; we are not able to lend any                  
equipment and bicycles must be in working order. 
This year owing to Covid-19 conditions we are not 
able to handle equipment. 

We are advertising our courses on the Go Velo 
website: 
https://www.govelo.co.uk/book-a-course/   

There is no cost for any of this training. All          
instructors are First Aid qualified and are DBS 
(CRB) checked and all of our training will be              
following government and industry guidelines.  

Hello Reception. 

Well children, it is time for my last message to 

you.  Usually we would spend our last days as a 

class having fun together and making sure you are all  

excited about Year 1.  This year things have been different 

but I have to say it has just proved what superstars you all 

are!  Your positivity, resilience and ability to find the fun in 

everything has made me so proud.  I have loved being able 

to peep inside your homes and see you learning with your 

families.   

As sad as I am to see you move on I know you will thrive in 

Year 1 and show your new teachers just how amazing you 

are! 

Enjoy the summer, stay safe, love life -   

              

Mrs Alcock, Mr Lomax and Mrs McGowan. 

Friday 17th July 2020—Headteacher’s Note to Parents:   
 
Well, what an unusual end to the year we have had! 

We had our Year 6 leavers presentation on the playground, 
thankfully it remained fine, and we have had half the        
normal amount of children in school. However, we are 
looking forward to welcoming all of our children back into 
school in September. Please keep an eye on your emails 
for the information letter. I have also sent our uniform list 
and holiday dates for you to check too. 

Good luck and our best wishes go to our wonderful Year 6 
children who now begin their journey up to high school. 
We are looking forward to welcoming our new Reception 
children to Trawden in September and we are sure you will 
love our school as much as we do. 

I hope you all have a lovely summer, whatever your plans 
may be during these unusual times! 

Thank you for your continued understanding, patience and                       
support!        
                                                                                                                
Stay safe and take care,                                                                                             
Mrs Stinchon 

https://www.govelo.co.uk/book-a-course/


Hello Year 2, 
  
This has been a very strange year, where you 
have had to complete a lot of your learning from 
home and miss being at school with all of your 
friends. As we have made our way through this 
difficult times, you have all adapted really well to 
home learning on Seesaw and continued to  pro-
duce some brilliant pieces of work.  
                                                                                                      
We have REALLY enjoyed teaching you this year 
and seeing the progress you have made and we 
know that you will all continue to work super 
hard in Year 3. We are going to miss teaching 
each and every one of you! We hope that you 
have a wonderful holiday and spend everyday 
playing, having fun so you are ready to start work 
again in September. 
  
Please make sure that you come back down to 
Year 2, so that you can have a chat with Miss Hart 
and I about your summer. 
Take care, stay safe and remember to  
have fun! 
Mr Loynds and Miss Hart 

Hello Year Three, 
 
Well, we have made it to the                                                           
summer holidays after a very                                                   
strange year. It feels like hardly any time has 
passed since I met you in September but yet here 
we are, at the end of another school year.  
You have all worked incredibly hard and should be 
really proud of what you have achieved,               
before lockdown and after.                                                                            
I have loved being your teacher and feel sad that 
we had our time cut short but I’m looking forward 
to catching up with you when we come back to 
school in September.  
You may fell a little bit nervous about coming back 
and that is completely normal but please don’t 
worry, once you’re back in school it will be like you 
have never been away. 
Have a fantastic summer, you deserve it! Please 
stay safe, keep being helpful at home and keep                   
being kind to your family. I’ll see you in                                    
September! Make sure you come and visit me in 
year three from time to time. 
 
Love from Miss Lambert and Miss Whittam. 

Hi Year Five, 

It is now the time to say goodbye to Year 5, and hello to Year 6! 

Each and every one of you made a special, unique contribution to our time in                                                 

Year Five, and it is so sad that this year was cut short. You were fantastic role models, and so 

many of you rose to the challenge of speaking at our Christmas Church service or performing at 

our instrumental assemblies. As well as that, you took on many roles and responsibilities across 

school such as being Digital Leaders or representing our school at many sporting events. You are 

ready for Year Six, regardless of the disruption we have all felt during these times of Coronavirus. 

In class, you worked tremendously hard from the moment you walked through the door. We had 

a fantastic time visiting the Community Shop, buying our ingredients and creating wonderful 

cakes back in school. Remembering all of your smiles during the (sneaky) park visit is a memory 

we will hold very dearly of you all. Do come back and tell us all about how you spent your sum-

mer, update us on your Year Six work and of course your predictions for Burnley’s games next                                          

season! 

We hope that you have a special, safe and happy summer with your family. We look forward to 

seeing you all back in school with all of your friends. 

Take care from Mrs Dixon and Mrs Stansfield 



Hello Year 4, 
Mrs Whittaker and I have really enjoyed teaching you this year. It has been amazing to see that you’ve 
learnt so much more and developed your wonderful personalities since Year 2. 
In our eyes, you are all stars and it’s a shame that we couldn’t have a longer time together. However, 
you have had an opportunity to spend time with your family and complete your learning in a different 
way. 
We will miss you and hope that you continue to work hard in Year 5. Enjoy Year 5; it will be a new                      
adventure for you but also an exciting one. Make the most of every opportunity and we look forward to 
seeing you grow in stature and in character as you move through Year 5. 
Have a fabulous summer holiday.                                                                                                                                                                            
Be safe, be kind and be the best that you can be! 
Love from Mrs Atkinson & Mrs Whittaker 

 

Dear Year 6, 

I remember when we first met: for most of you this was seven years ago! I visited you in your homes to meet you 

and welcome you to our wonderful school for the first time: you were just 4 years old. I visited you in nursery too 

and read you a story. Even at such a young age, your personalities shone through: you are all individual, unique and 

special and we have grown to love you just as you are. For some of you, you have joined the Trawden family later on 

and you have become a special part of our team, helping to make it complete. 

I can hardly believe that we are at the end of the year already and what a year it has been! We have laughed togeth-

er, learned together and sometimes even cried together (tears of laughter!). We’ve shared stories: mostly funny 

some scary and a few even sad, we’ve shared cakes and we’ve even shared tissues (haven’t we Charlie!) We have 

learned that to be successful takes effort and belief that making mistakes can be a positive learning experience. After 

all, it was Albert Einstein who said, ‘A person who never made a mistake, never tried anything new.’  

So as you venture forward to High School, and leave our little school behind, try something new, take risks, get in-

volved in clubs and develop your hobbies, pursue your dreams and be kind to yourself. Remember ‘carpe deum’ – 

sieze the day!  

We all hope that you take with you all that you have learned here at Trawden through the years and the values we 

stand for.  

Let honesty be your compass, equality your map and compassion your guide. Take courage to stand with those who 

are less fortunate than yourself and speak up for those who feel they have no voice and you will make a difference. 

We can’t all be great in the eyes of the world, but we can all do the simplest of things with great love and as I am 

sure many of us have realised over the last few months, it is the simplest things in life that often mean the most.  

So as one chapter ends, another begins and as September draws near, we will be thinking of you and wishing you all 

the very best. We look forward to hearing how you have settled in, made lots of new friends and how you are enjoy-

ing new learning. 

So all the best Team! Good luck, bonne chance, Buena suerte, benediximus! 

Let the adventure begin!  

Love from Mrs Clark, Mrs Bottomley and Miss Gallagher 


